Greetings,

A great woman by the name of Harriet Tubman once stated, “Every great dream begins with a dreamer. Always remember, you have within you the strength, the patience, and the passion to reach for the stars to change the world.” Every person has a dream, whether it is to become a doctor, a teacher; to be the next president of the United States, or a superhero. Our dreams stem from our desires to find a way to impact the world in a meaningful way.  The unique qualities that we each have emerge from the depths of our hearts, serving as the catalyst that keeps us inspired to want to make the lives of others more positive.  Qualities such as strength, patience, and passion are the gateway that extends itself, guiding us and serving as the key components that drive our motivation to accomplish our dreams.  We continue to push forward; watching it all before our eyes as our dreams begin to unfold.
Dr. Jane Myers is a dreamer.  She dreamed that she would one day positively influence our world.  She dreamed that one day she would inspire a profession to provide hope to the despair; love to those who are down; a thoughtful word for those who are discouraged; and dreamed that she would one day be a visionary and leader who would ignite the passion of counselors and students to continue in the efforts to change the world.  
Dr. Myers, your constant passion, commitment, and strength you possess have been an inspiration to all of us at the Alpha Chapter of Chi Sigma Iota.  We are looking to continue along the path that you have laid for us; upholding the vision and working hard to maintain the high levels of excellence that you have instilled within us.  We appreciate your dedication and service, but we thank you even more for taking a little time out of your busy schedule to serve as our guest of honor at our 2012 Banquet Ceremony, sharing words of wisdom and being able to see the passion in your eyes that you have for Chi Sigma Iota. We have attached a photo of that special day with you and Dr. Tom Sweeney; in addition to a picture of the very first banquet at the Alpha Chapter in 1985. These historical events along with the legacy you have left for Chi Sigma Iota will forever be cherished!
Once again, we thank you for your dream, your leadership and vision; for your patience, strength, love, and for being an example before us all! The Alpha Chapter of Chi Sigma Iota wish you the very best of health and happiness in the years ahead.

 

Warm regards,

 

The members of the Alpha Chapter of Chi Sigma Iota

